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Northern Virginia Archers 
August 2024 

Date of Meeting: August 1, 2024 

 

NORVA members in attendance:  
 
Ken Wilkinson John Shea  Uwe Jacobs  Susan Erdos 
Jim Libovicz  Jordan Faircloth 
   
 

 

Upcoming Shoots at NORVA: 
 

Belvoir Bowhunters’ Hunters for the Hungry 3-D shoot 
August 10 (shotgun start at 9:30 am) 

 
NORVA Field, Hunter, & 3-D Pin shoot (last club shoot of the year) 

August 17 (shotgun start at 9:00 a.m.)  
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Message from the Board 
As required in NORVA’s by-laws, this Newsletter is a report to the membership of the Board’s actions. 
It also constitutes the minutes from the August 2024 meeting.  
 

The August 2024 meeting was led by President Ken Wilkinson.    

 

Officer Nominations for 2025 
Per the Club’s By-laws (Article 4, Section 8(a)), nominations for elected officer positions (President, 

Vice President, Treasurer, Membership Chair, and Secretary) are made at the August club meeting. At 
the August meeting, the following candidates were nominated:  

 

President   Ken Wilkinson 

Vice President  Uwe Jacobs 

Treasurer   Bill Sheffel 

Membership Chair  Gerry Petraitis  

Secretary   Jim Libovicz  

 

The election for the above positions will be held at the October club meeting. 

 

If you would like to nominate anyone else for any of these positions, please notify Club Secretary Jim 
Libovicz at secretary@norva.club  

 
Events (Susan Erdos) 

 

Belvoir Bowhunters’ Hunters for the Hungry 3D shoot will be held August 10, with a 
9:30 a.m. shotgun start. The 3D and Field Range will be closed starting on Friday, August 9 at 5:00 
p.m.  The two ranges will re-open Saturday, August 10 at 3:00 p.m. There will be a raffle, special 
shoots, and other great activities.  
 

NORVA Field, Hunter, and 3-D pin shoot will be held August 17, with a 9:00 a.m. shotgun 
start. This will be NORVA’s last shoot of 2024.  Come join us! 
 

 
 



  

3 
 
NOTICE: Clubhouse in use August 17 
NORVA will be hosting members of Cub Run Cluster for a Fairfax County Archery Program safety 
briefing on August 17 at 5:00 pm. The NORVA Clubhouse will be used for the event. 

 
 

Membership (Gerry Petraitis) 

We gained 24 new members in July.  The club membership total is up to 825. There will be 1 – 3 more 
orientations in 2024, depending on demand.  
 
 

Treasurer’s Report (John Shea) 

The projected year-end balance is approximately $45,000. This balance takes into account a planned 
project to erect a new shed near the Academy.  

 

 


